ALABAMA STATE BAR

White Collar Crime Committee

Representing Clients in Matters Prosecuted
by the U.S. Attorney's Office for the
Northern District of Alabama

Please join us for the White Collar Crime Committee's third and final CLE event of 2017. This program will
feature a conversation with Jay Town, the newly appointed U.S. Attorney for the Northern District of Alabama,
and Lloyd Peeples, the district’s First Assistant U.S. Attorney. In a discussion led by former U.S. Attorney Jack
Selden of Bradley, Messrs. Town and Peeples will discuss a range of topics, including their office’s enforcement
priorities, the application and potential adjustment of office policies regarding discovery and sentencing as well
as expectations of defense counsel handling matters before the office. Attendees will gain valuable practical
insights regarding the functioning of the U.S. Attorney’s Office, regardless of their level of experience.

WHEN
December 6, 2017
Complimentary lunch: I1:30-12:00

(provided by Bradley, LLP)
Program: 12:00 - 1:00

WHERE

Jury Room, Hugo Black Federal Courthouse
1729 Fifth Avenue North
Birmingham, AL 35203

SPEAKERS

Jay Town, U.S. Attorney, Northern District of Alabama
Lloyd Peeples, First Assistant U.S. Attorney, Northern District of Alabama
Jack Selden, Bradley, LLP (former U.S. Attorney, Northern District of Alabama)

RSVP

Please direct RSVPs to Laura Cato
LCato@maynardcooper.com
205-488-3567

CLE

This course has been approved by the Mandatory Continuing Legal
Education Commission of Alabama for a maximum of | hours' credit.



